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DSO-AS Report – August 2022 

Projects In-Motion  

2022 Sea Scout Safety at Sea (Sector San Francisco) 

Safety at Sea is tentatively approved and scheduled for August 27. 2022, at Sector/Station 

San Francisco (Yerba Buena Island). We expect 200-plus participants this year. 

We are requesting AUX-CA support and general AUX support of the event.  Please contact 

John-Michael Zimmerle at jmzimmerle.uscgaux@gmail.com for more information. 

 

Support Requests from Sea Scout Partners 

Auxiliary members are encouraged to support our Sea Scout partners’ requests for Auxiliary-provide 

services such as speeches and talks, public education classes, vessel safety checks and partner visits.  

If your flotilla is not sure how they can help or participate, please reach out to DSO-AS at 

jmzimmerle.uscgaux@gmail.com for assistance and ideas. 

Thank you to all Auxiliary members who regularly participate with our Sea Scout partners.  They 

report that they are enjoying Auxiliary participation.  Remember – Sea Scouts (14-years of age and 

older) and their leaders are all eligible for full membership in the Auxiliary – invite our partners to 

join us. 
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